Music to Light the World 2017 - Helping People “Climb to the Sky”

Dear Friend,

Did you know the average person takes more than 23,000 breaths every day? But how often in our hectic day do we
stop to catch just a few breaths and relax? The Psalms say “let everything that has breath praise the Lord,” but how
can we do this when we're running so hard? We are amazed and excited that one of God's answers is this ministry!

Our 2017 Vision — Helping People “Climb to the Sky” — means helping people “Live and Breathe God.” Since 2004
Music to Light the World has promoted the value of creating "personal moments of God's peace” to lift the spirit and
soothe the soul. We accomplish this through Scripture inspired piano to refresh your spirit®, which has grown from
one melody sixteen years ago to over 100 pieces reaching millions of people annually in 150 countries.

“The music filled my office and I had stop my phone call. My work is very hectic, but your music made me turn my chair to face the falling snow
outside...take a deep breath and think...God, I'm lucky to be here! Thank you! Music like this really does touch part of the soul.”

"l just had to tell you. Stanton has truly been blessed with a gift. | have never had music like that touch me so profoundly.”
“The Lord has used this music in a mighty way to speak to my heart, while praying and meditating on God’s Word.”
"I've been listening to piano music for years. There is something about your compositions that is so elevated above all the others. Phenomenal!"

"My son has autism and high anxiety. The moment the piano started playing he calmed down, listened intently, and asked for more!”

Will you make a generous one-time or recurring donation to help millions more people “Climb to the Sky”?
We know you will be richly blessed by investing in helping others rise to know Jesus more deeply, hear His voice
more clearly, and obey Him more swiftly. This is how we all live more purposefully and fruitfully for God’s glory.

On behalf of the Music to Light the World Board of Directors, thank you and God bless you! W

Your tax-deductible gift can be made by check (return in enclosed envelope) or at the website Donate page.
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